Hello subCAT members,

Facebook
During the week of June 13 – 19, we had 30 daily active post viewers and 49 weekly post viewers higher than our weekly average for both. We didn’t get any feedback or new likes this week. Lastly, we had four unique page viewers, which is similar to recent weeks. 

Twitter
We added twelve new followers this week, going from 487 to 499. The @cunycommons/cuny list (210), the amount of people following that list (11), as well as the amount of lists where the @cunycommons profile is listed (38) remained the same this week. With 36 tweets this week retweeted 5 times, the tweet/retweet ratio was 14%, which is about half of our weekly average of 30%.

Hootsuite
This week there was a terrific click-through rate!  Links associated with tweets and Facebook posts were selected 70 times. The referral breakdown this week is as follows: 50 direct clicks; 10 via twitter.com; 3 from facebook.com; 3 from mobilityshifts.org 1 from cuny.edu; and 1 from hootsuite.com. 

The top URL this week, selected 13 times, was to a Disability, Accessibility, and the Digital Humanities survey (http://ow.ly/5iuH2). Coming in at a close second, with a total of 12 clicks, is a link to information about the Mobility Shifts CFP (http://ow.ly/5gZCh) posted in the New Media Lab group.
Please find the Hootsuite and Facebook weekly reports attached.

Cheers,
Sarah

